
 

Joined up memo- correction 2014-09-26 

Memo 
         26 September 2014 

To: James Hassell, Auckland Council 
Corina Faesenkloet, Auckland Council 
Derek Nolan, Russell McVeagh 
Simon Pilkington, Russell McVeagh 
Douglas Allan, Ellis Gould 

 

From: Phill Reid, Hearing Panel Planning Manager 
 

 

Subject:  Correction - Requests to Change Provisional Hearings Schedule 
 
I wish to make a correction to my memorandum from 16 September 2014.  
 
Earthworks rules and associated objectives and policies are contained together in Hearing 
Topic 041 and are intended to be the subject of expert conferencing followed by mediation. 
Due to the confusion caused by the 16 September 2014 memo and the opportunity to time 
the earthworks hearing schedule alongside related overlay hearings the IHP provisional 
schedule will be updated early next week. It is anticipated that the pre-hearing for Hearing 
Topic 041 Earthworks and minerals will now be in early January 2015.  


